
January 12, 2024

Lead Team Town Hall Meeting
Join us for an update from the Lead Team on Sunday, January 21st
following the worship service.

Blood Pressure Screenings
Stop in the Lower Commons this Sunday after worship to get your blood
pressure checked. We are looking for more volunteers to help with blood
pressure screening for 2024. If you are an RN, LPN, NP or MD we can
use your help. We do them the second Sunday of every month except for
December. You would only have to help 3- 4 times a year, depending on
how many volunteers help out. This is an important ministry we provide to
the congregation. Contact Linda Lenser if you can assist with this. Thank
you!  The Love FCC Team

 

Game Night & Chili Cook-Off
Due to the inclement weather this event has been postponed. The new
date will be announced soon.

Foundational Team Dinner & Meeting
On Tuesday, January 16th the Foundational Team leaders will meet for
dinner and a meeting at 6:00 PM.

Thank You
The FCC Care Team would like to thank the volunteers that delivered
Christmas gifts to our friends at home. We are so appreciative of the
Sisters of the Skein who provided the lap blankets for our gift bags.

​We would also like to thank the volunteers that provided rides to FCC’s
Service of Music & the Sharing the Joy Lunch in December. These gifts of
service have been a blessing to many!

 

mailto:surlal@aol.com
mailto:surlal@aol.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/7764d12f301/654feac6-c5f0-4699-bd8b-19628aca5f6a.pdf?rdr=true


Meet Rev. Sharon Ketcham ​
The new sermon series, God's Gathered People, shares ideas from
Sharon Ketcham's book Reciprocal Church. "Sharon Galgay Ketcham is
professor of theology and Christian ministries at Gordon College in
Massachusetts. She earned her Ph.D. in theology and education from
Boston College. Sharon’s two decades of experience in ministry include
serving the local church, researching, writing, teaching, and mentoring. As
a practical theologian, she is a scholar for the Church and invites people
to reflect theologically on lived Christian faith. She is the author of
Reciprocal Church: Becoming a community where faith flourishes beyond
high school in which she proposes a new vision for a person’s relationship
with the church and the accompanying values and practices that allow
faith to flourish for persons and communities."1 Thank you Pastor Coby
for introducing us to Rev. Ketcham's work.
1 From the Gordon College Website

 
 

Scripture for this week:
Hebrews 11:1-12:3

Nehemiah 7:73b-8:12
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